
From:
Sent: mardi 3 mars 2020 15:42
To: l@eurofer.be'
Cc: CAB VESTAGER CONTACT
Subject: RE: Letter from EUROFER
Attachments: 20200303_Signed reply_EUROFER.pdf

Dear , 
 
Please find attached a letter from Executive Vice-President Vestager for the attention of   

of EUROFER. 
 
Best regards 
 

 
Assistant Policy Officer 

 
European Commission 
Cabinet of Executive Vice-President Vestager – Europe Fit for a Digital Age 

 
 

 

 Please consider your environmental responsibility before printing this e-mail 

 

From:   
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 11:50 AM 
To: CAB VESTAGER CONTACT  
Subject: Letter from EUROFER 
 

Dear Executive Vice-President Vestager, 

Please find attached a letter from  of EUROFER, 
the European Steel Association regarding a request for a meeting with the CEOs of 
the EU steel industry. 

Best regards, 
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